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milk" being entered for interstate commerce which is in effect 
similar to the "filled milk" bill recently introduced in the Wiscon-
sin state legislature, and 

WHEREAS, Said bill if enaottd into law will have far-reaching 
effect in protecting the common welfare of citizens of this coun-
try. Now, therefore, be it 

Resolved b the Assembly, the Senate concurring, That we 
heartily endorse the "Voight bill" and urge the Wisconsin repre-
sentatives in the congress of the United States to take all neces-
sary steps to secure the speedy enactment into law of said "Voight 
bill" or any similar laws. 

Resolved further, That suitable copies of this resolution prop-
erly engrossed and authenticated be transmitted to each of the 
congressmen and senators in congress from Wisconsin, and to the 
presiding officers of both houses of congress. 

[Jt. Res. No. 94, S.] 

JOINT RESOLUTION NO. 61, S. 

Prohibiting the use of legislative committee rooms and other leg- 
islative rooms during the interim between legislative sessions. 

Resolved by the Senate, the Assembly concurring, That the 
superintendent of public property be and is hereby requested and 
directed not to use or permit the use of any legislative room as-
signed to officers of the legislature, or the senate and assembly 
parlors and chambers, for office purposes during the interim be-
tween legislative sessions; and be it further 

Resolved, That no committee room shall be used for office pur-
poses during the interim between the sessions, regular or special, 
unless the same shall be vacated one week prior to the convening 
of such session ; and be it further 

Resolved, That the officers of the legislature have the use of 
their offices during the interim between sessions; and be it further 

Resolved, That a copy of this resolution be transmitted to the 
superintendent of public property. 
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